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Dear Patients and Friends, 
 
After enjoying and practicing my profession of Optometry for over 40 years, I have decided to 
slow down a bit.  What a wonderful 40 years this has been!  You have allowed me to care for 
your eyes and vision, but more importantly, we have shared the important things in our lives: 
many and varied life experiences; having and raising children and later the joys of 
grandchildren; hobbies such as fishing, hunting, skiing, and golf; and sometimes the not-so-
good times as well, due to sickness or the loss of a loved one.  For me it has been truly a sharing 
of lives, and I have cherished all of it. 
 
My philosophy in practice has been to be the very best in my profession, continue to advance 
and maintain my education in our ever-changing profession, and to treat my patients as if they 
were family.  It's my sincere hope that I always measured up to those goals.  It also important to 
make sure that our office continues to provide the highest quality of care for you and your 
family.   
 
I am excited to announce that VisionCare, PC will join Norman & Miller Eyecare.  This will assure 
that your quality of care remains exceptional.  Further, there will be two new doctors joining 
the practice, Dr. Cameron Norman and Dr. Andrew Gilman.  Both are exceptionally well-trained 
and wonderful people and I am sure they will measure up to your expectations. 
 
I will still be seeing patients in the new practice along with the new doctors.  My schedule at 
this time is Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays.  But, please don’t hesitate to schedule with Dr. 
Norman and Dr. Gilman as they share my philosophy of dedication to our profession and most 
of all to our patients.  I have had the pleasure of working with both this past year and am 
excited by their expertise and commitment to excellence.  You can view their biographies on 
our combined website – www.normanandmillereyecare.com 
 
Again, thank you for allowing me to participate in your care. It truly has been a privilege! 

 
 


